Example letter requesting a remedy for a service
Jessica Jones
55 Yarra Street
South Yarra VIC 3141
Telephone: 03 9999 4444
5 May 2013
Anthea Lee
Owner
Swish Hairdressers
Main Street
South Yarra VIC 3141
Dear Ms Lee
On 1 May 2013 I attended your South Yarra salon to have my hair trimmed and coloured by one of your hairdressers, Jacinta. I asked for a subtle red tint with blended-in highlights – nothing drastically different from my hair at the time. Jacinta quoted $250 for a trim, permanent base colour and a half-head of highlights.
I left your salon after three hours, at 9:00 pm. Jacinta and the manager, David, asked me if I was happy with the colour. I said yes as it looked quite subtle in the salon, which was very dimly-lit. It wasn’t until the next morning, 2 May 2013, that in the daylight I could see my hair was bright red with bold orange-toned stripes. My hair was not a subtle colour, as I had requested from Jacinta.  

Please find attached a photo of my hair before the colour, and a photo of it now, which demonstrates the dramatic difference. 

At 11:00 am on 2 May 2013 I phoned your salon and spoke to David. I told him that my hair was not as I had requested, and asked if I could return to have it corrected. He replied that I was clearly “perfectly happy” with my hair when I left the salon, and that it was exactly what I had asked for. David stated that I would need to make another appointment to have the colour stripped, for a cost of at least $100. 

As my hair colour is not what I asked for, I would like to return to your salon and have a hairdresser correct my hair colour at no extra charge. If this cannot be arranged, I want you to compensate me for the cost of having my hair corrected at another salon. 
If I do not hear from you within 10 business days, I will forward my complaint to Consumer Affairs Victoria for further advice.

Please contact me on my phone number above at any time to discuss this letter.

Yours sincerely
Jessica Jones
Jessica Jones
